## **NEWSLETTER - DECEMBER 1998**

Back to news

## **MEETINGS**

The next committee meeting will be on Thursday 17 December at our President, Alison's, home at 7.30pm. Please bring a plate.

Our January meeting will be at the hall on the 21st.

## **ENROLMENT NIGHT & STARTING DATES FOR 1999**

Enrolment night for <u>NEW</u> girls will be on Tuesday 2nd February from 5-6pm. Please encourage all your friends to come and join calisthenics.

Classes will start as follows:-

TINIES	Monday 8th February	4 - 5pm
SUB-JUNIORS	Saturday 6th February	10am - 12.30pm
JUNIORS	Wednesday 3rd February	4 - 7pm
INTERS	Thursday 4th February	4 - 7pm
SENIORS	Thursday 4th February	7 - 10pm

## **DUTY MUMS 1999**

TINIES	Sue Robertson	52443970
SUB-JUNIORS	Grace Decleva	52757297
JUNIORS	Anthea Bottress Kerry Callahan Margot Gourley	52788774 52788294 52299070
INTERS	Leonie Hart	52752011
SENIORS	Rhonda Brebner	52431461

If you have any questions please ring your Duty Mum or Maree Brusaschi (52554471) - For Tinies ring Pat O'Meara (52217213) or Melanie Burnett (52295164).

I hope everyone has a Very Happy and Very Safe Christmas and New Year.

Rhonda